
Notice of the Brookshire Village
Annual Meeting and Board Election

   To the Association  

The Annual Meeting of the Brookshire Village Community will be held on May 
22nd at 6:00pm at Woodland Country Club, 100 Woodland Lane, Carmel, In 
46032. 
We will be electing three board members at our meeting this year. The purpose 
of this notice is to advise you of the date, time, and place of the annual meeting 
and to inform you of the process for qualifying and being elected to the Board.

Election To the Board

On or before May 19th, 2025, anyone interested in serving on the Brookshire 
Village Board must provide written “Notice of Intent” by mail to Brookshire 
Village HOA, P.O. Box 202, Carmel, In 46082.  The Notice of Intent is provided 
and can be used for this purpose.  A one-page information sheet presenting 
your platform may also be submitted.  A candidate for the Board must be an 
owner/resident of Brookshire Village in good standing.  Please note that all 
nominations must be submitted by the May 19th deadline as no nominations 
will be accepted from the floor at the scheduled annual meeting.

The Board will present a slate of the candidates and officers to the residents 
present at the annual meeting for a vote.  The installation of the board 
members and officers will be held that evening and the board members will 
assume their duties at that time.

By Order of the Brookshire Village HOA Board

Dixie Packard, President
Brookshire Village HOA 


